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October 2022 

 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 

German Trip to Aachen – Second Payment 
 
Your child has been accepted onto the residential German trip to Aachen on Tuesday 13 December – 
Thursday 15 December 2022.   
 
Thank you for making your first payment on Wisepay. It is now time, if you haven’t already done so, 
to make the second payment of £100. Please ensure that the payment is made by Wednesday 12 
October. Wisepay is now open for you to make the payment.  
 
The travel details will be confirmed once the tour company has booked the transport and I will hold 
a meeting in early November for you to receive more details about the trip.  
 
In the meantime, if you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Ilona Havunen 
MFL  
I_havunen@taverhamhigh.org 
 
 


